



Ann McGee-Sec.

Students and Faculty of KISD

Itrust this year will be memorable to each of you in the years to come, both for the recollection of friends and for the many school activities in which you engaged.

Congratulations to the Appual Staff for the excellent

Congratulations to the Annual Staff for the excellent portrayal of the many school activities of the year 1951-1952.

JR. HI



MRS. ERWIN



MR. LOVELL



MR. SMALL



MISS MITCHELL



MRS. KNOX

FACULTY



MISS CARR



MR. LAKE